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THE IRISH ASSOCIATION FOR COUNSELLING AND PSYCHOTHERAPY (IACP) 

OFFER TIPS FOR DEALING WITH DISAPPOINTMENT WITH RESULTS  

Counsellors advise students to “mind their mental health in the face of exam results” 

  

August 13th will see thousands of young Irish people receive their Leaving Certificate 

Results.  

 

Many will no doubt be delighted with their results and what they will mean for their future, 

but the Irish Association for Counselling and Psychotherapy (IACP) realise that the 

results may bring uncertainty and disappointment to some people.  

 

A recent nationwide survey carried out by Behaviour & Attitudes on behalf of the IACP, 

found that school and college are the No. 1 cause of stress for those under the age of 25 

(mentioned by 48% of all surveyed)  

 

The IACP would like to offer some advice to our nation’s youth and their parents in this 

potentially stressful time. 

 

Ray Henry, Chair of the IACP, and Counsellor, says “The pressure surrounding exam 

results can be extremely anxiety inducing for young people. It can be a major 

contributing factor in mental health issues among students”. 

 

“I advise young people to remain positive. Parents need to be supportive of their 

children, and help them develop a skill set to cope with stress. Take time to listen to 

them and allow them a safe space to express their uncertainty and fears” 

 

Ray offers the following tips to students: 

• “Those feeling anxious or depressed about exam results should seek help from: 

friends, parents, an IACP accredited counsellor/psychotherapist, a guidance 

counsellor, a teacher or a doctor” 

• “Try to keep your perspective, your results are not the true measure of your value 

as a human being” 

• “Know that these feelings are only temporary and will pass in time” 

• “Don’t be so hard on yourself, don’t think of your results as a disappointment see 

it as an opportunity for future growth” 

• “Take today to enjoy yourself, allow yourself a few days to gain some perspective 

on your results” 

 



Ray is available for interview and is willing to discuss how parents and young people can 

deal with their emotions surrounding the results.  

  

To find out more about the IACP or for a list of accredited counsellors or 

psychotherapists in your area, visit www.iacp.ie. 

 

 

ENDS.  

 

 

Notes to Editor:  

Irish Association for Counselling and Psychotherapy 

Established in 1981, the IACP identify, develop and maintain professional standards of 

excellence in counselling and psychotherapy. The IACP aim to protect the public by 

promoting best practice and the professional development of its members. IACP is the 

largest professional body of counsellors and psychotherapists in the Republic of Ireland 

with over 4,200 members nationwide. IACP provide a telephone referral helpline, an 

information service; and an online counsellor/psychotherapist / supervisor directory. 

IACP is a registered Charity (CHY 6615). 

 

Ray Henry:  

Ray Henry is an IACP accredited Counsellor/Psychotherapist with over 20 years’ 

experience. He has served in numerous positions on the Board of Directors at IACP, he 

is currently the Chair.  

 

For further information, or to arrange an interview with an IACP Spokesperson, 

please contact Hugh O’Donoghue, 01 214 7933 or 0877206033.  Or 

alternatively Carol on 012303536.  

+353 (0) 12147933 

+353 (0)877806033 

hugh@iacp.ie 

iacp.ie 
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